
ONE  KIND WORD 
Anti-Bullying Week -  15 to 19 November 2021

Date What’s on? How to get involved How we will communicate  

Monday 
15th November 

Tuesday 
16th November 

Wednesday 
17th November 

Thursday 
18th November 

Friday 
19th November 

December 
2021 

January  
2022 

Odd Socks Day 

Competition 
Winners 
Announced 

Mike Ore’s Bullying 
At Work – Workshop 
(Two Sessions- First AM-
Second-PM)

NYAS & Mind of My 
Own – Bullying 
Awareness (Two 
Sessions-First AM-
Second-PM)

Movie Night 

NYAS Will Complete 
a Themed Visit 
on ‘Bullying’

Review and 
Production of a New 
‘Bullying Policy & 
Guidance for staff’

Just simply wear odd socks take a photo and send it to 
Emma.Yates@cambiangroup.com  Mike has a target of 
over 100 photos and will share those that we receive (look 
out for the Exec Teams odd socks photo). If anyone asks 
why tell them “its to raise awareness for anti bullying“.

Read the ‘One Kind Word’ competition poster 
for details and send your entries to 
Emma.Yates@cambiangroup.com 
by the 12th November 2021.

Please follow the links provided by your division to 
attend the 1 hour workshop.

Please follow the links provided by your division to 
attend the 1 hour workshop. 

Mike Ore will have shared a suggested Movie list to 
watch. Please choose a movie suitable for your audience. 
Get the popcorn out and enjoy!
The idea is that following the movie an opportunity may 
present itself to further discuss bullying.

By getting involved in all of the above and sharing your 
thoughts and suggestions we can use this information to 
help us produce a new Bullying Policy & Guidance.

Social Media
#AntiBullyingWeek
#OddSocksDay

Mike Ore will share a montage internally.

Mike Ore will announce all winners on the 16th 
November each winning a £50 high street voucher. 
10 young people - 10 Staff.

Both workshops will be recorded and information 
shared and discussed will be used when reviewing 
the current Bullying Policy.

Both workshops will be recorded and information 
shared and discussed will be used when reviewing
the current Bullying Policy.

If you have any reflections or photos of your movie 
night please share via 
Emma.Yates@cambiangroup.com

The themed visit report from NYAS will be used as
part of our Policy review.

New policy will be shared with all MD’s for 
approval. The final version will be available on 
Cambian Point & Resume. 

If you see the NYAS visitor please ask to speak with them 
and share your experience of bullying.

Anti-Bullying Week Timetable 


